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Newsletter  – 3.9.23 Autumn 1 week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to school! We hope that you have all had a lovely break. May we also take this opportunity to say a 

huge thank you for all your cards, gifts and well-wishes at the end of last year. It is very generous and unexpected and 

we are very grateful.  

This year, like every year we will aim to do our very best for your children. We will educate, nurture and look after your 

child(ren); sometimes we may get things wrong but we encourage you to work with us and make this another special 

year at Holy Family. Thank you for your continued support. 

Please may we also remind you to park cars considerately, please avoid entering Seacrest Avenue unless you have a 

blue badge. Please use the church carpark and walk through to school or our Leckhampton carpark. Thank you. 

Welcome to our new starters! 
A very warm welcome to our new families that are beginning their induction time in Reception class. Please do not worry 
about leaving your child; they will be having a great time! 
 
Meet the Teacher 
We offer you the opportunity to meet with your child’s new class teacher, perhaps learn a little more about the class 
routine and to pose any questions that you might have. Please make a note of the date and time. If you are unable to 
attend, teachers will post any useful information on their Seesaw/Tapestry pages. Please also take a look at the class 
newsletters as these will inform you about topics being studied this year. 
 
Y1 – Tuesday 10th September at 9am 

Y2 – Thursday 12th September at 9am 

Y3 – Thursday 5th September at 9am 

Y4 – Friday 6th September at 9am 

Y5 – Tuesday 10th September at 9am 

Y6 – Friday 6th September at 9am 

 
Mass 
Welcome back Mass for years 1-6 in church this Thursday 7th September. We would love you to join us from 2:15pm. 
 
 



                             

Uniform 
Please try to mark all items of school uniform with your child’s name, it makes finding things much easier! Further, may 
we remind you that girls’ hair should be naturally coloured and tied back if longer and boys’ hair should be no shorter 
than a number 2 and should not have any shaved lines. Please also come and have a look at our preowned uniform in 
the entrance hall, where you are welcome to take any pieces that you may need.  
 
Footballs 
A polite reminder that no footballs are to be brought into school. School will provide a ball per class on days that the 
grass is available. This decision has been taken for health and safety reasons, following two broken bones last year.  
 
 

Dates for your diary coming up  

3.9.24 – BACK TO SCHOOL 

 Reception induction group 1 

 

5.9.24 – Y3 – meet the teacher at 9am 

 Whole School Mass at church – 2:15pm ALL welcome 

 

6.9.24 – Y4 – meet the teacher at 9am 

 

10.9.24 - Y1 – meet the teacher at 9am 

   Y5 – meet the teacher at 9am 

 

12.9.24 – Y2 – meet the teacher at 9am 

    Y6 pilgrimage to Ladyewell shrine 

    St Mary’s Y7 2025 information evening at 3:15pm 

 

19.9.24 – Y5 class mass ALL welcome 

 

28.9.24 – Y4 class mass. ALL welcome 

 

3.10.24 – Y3 leading the Harvest Festival 2:15pm. 

 

10.10.24 – Y2 class mass. ALL welcome 

 

18.10.24 – non uniform day £1 


